
Boston Committee on the Fiftieth 
of the Spanish Civil War 

19 Mellen Street 
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02138 

5 December 1985 

Professor J. Ferrater Mora 
1518 Wülowbrook Lañe 
Villanova,PA 19085 

Dear Professor Fenaten 

Dorothy Marshall has passcd on to me your lettcr of October 30, and I and the other 
members of the organizing committee are delighted to learn that you will be able to 
particípate in our symposium on October 16-19,1986. 

• 

We have not yet determined the format for each of the sessions, but we had planned 
on a combination of brief Communications and round-tables. I would agree with you that a 
heavy dose of papers can be somewhat pesado. In any case, I shall be in touch with you 
as our plans progress. 

Please accept my waxm congratulations on your receipt of the Principe de Asturias 
prize in the humanities. It is a well-deserved honor. I look forwaid to meeting you in 
October. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ellen G. Friedman 
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